
PROBUS CLUB OF CECIL HILLS 

NEWSLETTER 

Thursday 3rd April 2025 

Cecil Hills Probus Club 
was formed at The Cecil Hills Community Centre on 6th

June 2024. 

President's Message: 
Hello and a very warm welcome to you all. 
After our elections in March, I welcome our new committee 
members Jenny Suwa/a Welfare Officer, Fay Muir and Sue 
Farugia General Officers. And to our outgoing members of 
Geoff Gray, Kay Sways/and and Pina Passarella thank you 
for their hard work and input into our foundation committee. 

Please remember our upcoming events especially the 
Riverboat Postman's Cruise 10th April. 

Our guest speaker this April meeting Mr Peter Thorpe 
speaking about Al, I think this will be very interesting and 
informative for our group as this is a whole new world for 
most of us 
The committee has had more inquiries this month about 
membership which is a very good thing. 

Next meeting is 3"' April at Cecil Hills Community Hall 
and at St Johns Park Bowling Club for lunch afterwards. 
See you there 
Jeanette Dupond 
(Foundation Presiden0 

OUR HOME BASE! 

Management 
Committee 

Jeanette Dupond 
President 

Ian Delandro 
Vice President 

RayMoncay 
Secretary 

Fred De Giorgio 
Treasurer 

Roman Marjanac 
Membership Officer 

 

Denis Price 
Newsletter Officer 

Cecilia Wilson 
Outings & Activities Officer 

Jenny Suwala 
Welfare Officer 

Robyn Graham 
Guest Speaker Officer 

 

Fay Muir 
Sue Farugia 

General Officer 

Meeting day/time: pt Thursday of every month at 10:00am 

Meeting venue: The Cecil Hills Community Centre 
5 Sandringham Dr, Cecil Hills NSW 2171 

Private and Confidential for Probus use only and is not to be used for any other purpose. 
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